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Dear Sir or Madam,

 

The National Center of Intellectual Property of the Republic of Belarus has considered the
letter of WIPO C. 8481 dated September 4, 2015 and informs.

 

The following information should be added in the Section "Certain Aspects of
National/Regional Patent Laws” /Prior Art/ Belarus / “2. While determining the novelty
of invention, contents of Belarus patents and applications for inventions and utility
models with an earlier filing date (priority date)”.

 

Best regards,

 

Ivan Simanouski

Head

International Cooperation Division

 

National Center of Intellectual Property

20, Kozlov Str.

220034, Minsk

Republic of Belarus

 

Tel .: + 375 17 285 37 27

Fax .: + 375 17 285 26 05
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